
CITY OF AMARILLO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a possible quorum of the Amarillo City Council 
may assemble for a meeting of the Partners for Development Progress Citizens 
Advisory Committee to be held at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 8, 2021, in 
Room 105 of City Hall, located at 601 S. Buchanan, Amarillo, Texas 

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of Amarillo City Council, but this notice 
is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. As a 
governmental body, Amarillo City Council will not deliberate, take any formal action 
on any items discussed, nor will meeting minutes be produced for this notice. 

I certify that the above notice of public meeting was posted on the electronic bulletin 
board in City Hall, 601 S. Buchanan, Amarillo, Texas and the City 
website (www.amarillo.gov) on or before the 3rd day of December 2021, at 
9:00 a.m. in accordance with the Open Meetings Laws of the State of Texas, 
Chapter 551, Texas Government Code. 

________________________________ 
Stephanie Coggins, City Secretary 


